NO. IPH- EE (Monitoring)-completed Irrig/2015-

Gouvt. of Himachal Pradesh

IPH Department N

Dated Shimla 173-18%- May, 2015
From

The Engineer-in-Chief,
IPH Department,
U.S Club Shimla-1.

To

All the Superintending Engineers,
Under IPH Department,
Himachal Pradesh.

Subject:- Detail of Irrigation schemes completed up to 31.3.2015.

Kindly refer to this office letter no. IPH-EE (M)-ccmpleted
Irrig./2015-1-16 dated 2-04-2015 vide which you were requested to submit the subject
cited information of completed/commissioned irrigation schemes upto 31.03.2015 on
the prescribed proforma which is still awaited.

It is therefore once again requested that the subject ciled

information may kindly be submitted to this office without any further delay

Superintending Engineer (W)
For Engingenjin Chief,
.5 C‘\, Shimia-1

Copy to the Chief Engineer IPH Zone Shimla, Mandi, Hamirpur
and Dharamshala for information and necessary action. They are also requested to
direct the concerned Superintending Engineers under their zone to submit the above

information to this office at the earliest

.

Superinténding Engineer (W)
For Engineer-in Chief,
U.S. Club Shimla-1



